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‭We are fast approaching the end of the winter sports season.  Congratulations to Coach Moore‬
‭and her girls team as they once again qualified for the State Championships.   The girls team‬
‭are back-to-back District champions.  In addition, Lauren Moore and Lael Rathbun both qualified‬
‭as individuals.   This is Lauren’s second trip to the state championships.‬

‭Unfortunately, the RPAC East Vocal Clinic was postponed due to weather.  They are looking for‬
‭an alternative date, but it will be very difficult.‬

‭At the end of January we once again hosted our home wrestling tournament.  Mr. Kronhofman‬
‭put an additional mat on the floor and it helped to get the tournament completed in a timely‬
‭manner.   Congratulations to the Warrior wrestling team for grabbing a share of the team title.‬
‭We will be wrestling in Pleasanton for Districts.‬

‭We hosted our Parent/Teachers conferences on February 1.   We did it a little differently, having‬
‭Student Advisory teachers schedule meetings with the students and parents.  This really had a‬
‭positive impact on our numbers, but they are still significantly lower than in the Fall.   We may‬
‭want to look at the relevance of Parent/Teacher conferences in the second semester.‬

‭Summer school for the secondary students will take place at APS from Monday, June 3 through‬
‭Friday, June 29.   Mrs. Desiley will once again be the Summer School director and we will be‬
‭utilizing the EdGenuity online program.‬

‭I have moved some student parking to the faculty lot in order to alleviate those cars parking‬
‭along the street.  The plan next year is to switch parking lots, with the students parking in the‬
‭west lot and the staff in the east parking lot.‬


